WHAT’S NEW IN 20247

The Exhibitor Handbook/Class Listings & Rules will only be on the website. It will be separated in sections
and labeled for easier location of information. Be sure to read ALL rules and regulations before entering.

Any exhibitor that has more than 10 items in the same department must deliver the items BEFORE 4:00 PM on
receiving day or contact the fair office to schedule an appointment with the Department Supervisor.

Still exhibit drop off times will change to 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM and the pick up time on Monday after fair will
be from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM

Be sure to check the Daily Schedule for the new weigh in times
Swine Exhibitors — Make sure you are up to date on the Prop 12 regulations
Turkeys will only be allowed to enter one (1) bird
There will be three (3) chickens in a meat pen.

Market Beef will include steers and heifers this year

Beef bred heifers MUST be bred by May 15": no heifers allowed over 30 months of age for the Junior
Livestock Auction

New Department Supervisor for Home Arts & Foods — welcome Michele Estrada
Check out the Walk On Contests that will be onsite this year

Discount Admission ticket packs will be available this year through the website ticket page

Parent Passes MUST be purchased online through the entry program. Two passes per family of a junior
livestock exhibitor may be purchased in advance at a discount. Passes WILL NOT be sold onsite.

Auction Thank You cards must be turned into the fair office no later than September 30" or the seller will have
to request their check from the Junior Livestock Auction Committee once meetings resume.

REMINDERS:

e ENTRY DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, JULY 19, 2024.

e All still exhibits premium payouts will be paid out in cash at the fair office during posted hours. A form
of identification or exhibit claim ticket and a signature will be required for pickup of premiums.
Premiums not picked up within 10 working days of the closing of the annual fair will be considered a
donation to the Association.

e Livestock fair premium checks will be available on Sunday at the Livestock Office. Starting Monday,
they can be picked up in the main office; any premium checks not picked up within 10 working days of
the closing of the annual fair will be considered a donation to the Association.

e The ONLY premium checks to be mailed will be the Senior Horse Show.

e Any questions or concerns please contact the fair office BEFORE the deadline (530-842-2767).
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